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You may have noticed how pretty our planters are looking by the front of the school, under 
the office window but we still have gaps elsewhere. 
 
Our Eco Warriors have agreed that they would like to invite Flower Fairies in to our school 
grounds again this year to fill up these gaps. 
 
For those of you that don’t know, this is where we prepare our planters and additional pots 
in the school playground ready for planting.  We then invite parents to come along, just 
before drop off in the mornings or at home time, with their children and plant their choice of 
flowers in the designated places.  The majority of the children will not be aware that these 
plants are there until they go out at playtime or come into school again the next day.  Thus, 
a Flower Fairy has visited.   

 
The pupils love to take part in this and look forward to the surprise of finding more in the 
grounds each day.  
 
We allow two weeks for parents to take part in the planting.  Please give us the first day 
back to make sure that each space is clearly marked but you can start to plant from the 
end of the day. 
 
Please bring your plants along from our return from the Easter holidays up until Friday 28th 
April. 
 
Each Flower Fairy that visits our ground will have their own Flower Fairy to hang on the 
Eco Tree in the Link so please remind them to let Mrs Dodd know if they have planted. 
 
We look forward to a bright and welcoming entrance.  Thank you for your help. 


